M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 4, 2019 
RE:
Bus Request – Union Pointe Academy to CVG Airport
We have received a request from Union Pointe Academy for the use 
of a bus for a field trip to the CVG Airport on April 17, 2019.
I recommend the board approve the use of a bus, as presented.
